

Roma li 4 feb. ’13



Dear Sir:



Herewith enclosed you will find the paper entitled “Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation  In The Elderly: Analysis Of The Events In The Emergency Department” in the hope it could be published on you outstanding journal.
Waiting to hear from you at your earliest convenience,
In the meantime I remain,


                        Sincerely yours
                  Augusto Tricerri M.D.





